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A Portion of Railroad Street to Temporarily Close, Thursday, May 7

[Duluth, MN] A contractor will be performing work on the KBJR building on Thursday, May 7th, which is located at the corner of
Railroad Street and South Lake Avenue. The two eastbound lanes of Railroad Street between South Lake Avenue and Canal
Park Drive will be closed to traffic from approximately 9:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Detour signs will be posted, and should be
followed.
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